J. W. Hoysradt Hose Co. #8
Est. 1868
PO Box 224 Hudson, NY 12534
(518)751-2131
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Dear Valued Supporter,
The J. W. Hoysradt Hose Company #8 of the City of Hudson Fire Department is proud to host the 2026 Columbia County Volunteer Firefighter’s Association Convention in Hudson for the first time in 23 years!   Hudson will be the site of a multi-day firematic event consisting of parades and community events.
To raise funds for this event, as well as the National Fallen Firefighter Foundation (a charity that supports the families of U.S. Firefighters who have died in the line of duty), J.W. Hoysradt Hose will be hosting our 1st Annual Golf Tournament on Friday, May 8th, 2020 at the Copake Country Club in Copake, NY. As you know, the City of Hudson Fire Department is 100% volunteer and relies solely on community members like yourself for support.
We hope you may consider supporting these worthwhile causes by either sponsoring a tee box for $100 or donating a gift certificate for a raffle to be held on the day of the tournament. As a tee box sponsor, your business will be advertised with signage on individual tee boxes. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a thank you, your business will be announced as a proud sponsor at the award dinner following the tournament. Thank you in advance for your consideration and support in making our tournament possible! Any questions can be directed to Conor O’Neill at (518) 567-8459. 
Sincerely,


Bartholomew F. Delaney
President
J.W. Hoysradt Hose Company #8 
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